
 

 

Year 6 Curriculum Newsletter - Autumn 1 

Welcome back 

 
 

Welcome back to school! I hope you have had a wonderful 

Summer break and are ready for a super busy year in Year 
6! Over the Autumn term, our theme in Year 6 is World War 

2 where we will be working up to answering our enquiry 

question: How did people in Britain survive World War 2? 

PE this half term 

 

PE day for Year 6 is a FRIDAY 
PE kit consists of: 

- A white or pale blue T-shirt or polo-shirt. 
- Black or blue bottoms (shorts, leggings or joggers).  

- Trainers.  

Please make sure your child has the appropriate PE kit on a 
Friday, and that long hair is tied back and earrings are 

removed.PE this half term will be outside so children may need 

a jumper. NO Football Kits! 

Key dates for Year 6 

 

Monday 8th September-Information meeting for parents about 

Secondary School Applications at 3.15pm 

Wednesday 10th September-Safety Zone Trip  
Friday 12th December – curriculum showcase – all parents and 

carers welcome to join! 
SATS week 2026-Week beginning Monday 11th May 

Please keep an eye out for letters detailing any further visits.  

Homework 

 

Creative homework will be sent out again this half term, please 
ensure your child accessing at least 1, if not more of the tasks. 

The children should also be practising their times tables 

regularly. A Times Tables Rockstars login has been given to 
each child to help with this. 

Reading at home 

 

Children must read at home 3x a week. Please write in your 

child’s diary each time you read or support in anyway at 
home. 

 

 
 

Reminders 

 

Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate school uniform, 

including their blazer, each day. All information can be found 
here: https://warrenacademy.co.uk/uniform-information/ If you 

would like to purchase a tie for your child this can be processed 

on the School Gateway App.  
 

Children need to bring a water bottle with them each day.  
 

Children should NOT bring any toys (including fiddle toys and 

Pokemon cards) or personal belongings from home to school 
with them. 

How can you help at home? 

 

We value the support of all parents and carers. If you feel that 

you can help in any way with the work we are covering then 
please let us know or if you would like any further information 

regarding this term’s curriculum please do not hesitate to contact 

the office. In addition if you have any family photographs, 

https://warrenacademy.co.uk/uniform-information/


stories or information from World War 2 we would love to hear 

about them.  
 

We also welcome parent helpers who can help listen to children 

reading. If this is something you are interested in, please contact 
Mrs Shaw. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Mrs Shaw, Mrs Ferris and Mrs Walsh 


